
           

   

 

 

 

 

 
“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 
 

Dear Parents 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL PANTOMIME TRIP – PETER PAN, WINTER GARDENS, BLACKPOOL 
 

Christmas is an exciting and busy time in school and the children’s teachers and the PTFA have lots of learning and 
fun activities planned. To complement this, we would like to take the whole school to a Pantomime at the Winter 
Gardens on Wednesday 20th December 2017. This year is ‘Peter Pan’ which is a lovely story to inspire the 
imagination of far away lands suitable for all ages therefore beneficial for all our children.  
 

We have been fortunate to secure groups rates and the PTFA have generously offered to pay for the coaches in an 
attempt to keep the cost down at this busy and expensive time of year.  
 

The pantomime starts at 10 am, so we will depart just after registration and will return for a late lunch in school.  
 

If you are happy for your child to come, please complete the tear off slip below and please pay the £10.00 
contribution via the online payment system by Friday 1st December 2017.   
 

We hope that this will be a special and worthwhile excursion at this special time of year. 
 

Best wishes 
 
Mrs Moxham 

 

Mrs A Moxham 
Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PETER PAN, WINTER GARDENS, BLACKPOOL 
Wednesday 20th December 2017 

 
Name of Child/ren : …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Class/es : …………….. 
 
*I give permission for my child/ren to participate in the above trip and agree to pay the £10 
contribution for admission online using SchoolMoney. 
 
*I do not give permission for my child/ren to participate in the above trip and understand 
they will stay in school for the duration of this. 
 
*I would be willing to attend as a parent helper for this trip 
 
* Please tick as appropriate 
 
 
 

Signed : ……………………………………………………………………………………………….      Date : …………………………………………… 
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